From: George

Sent: 07 September 2018 13:34

To: Bell, Nick

Subject: Application no. 2018/3840/T

Dear Sir

We would like to object to the application on the grounds that it appears to be unnecessary (and probably a tactical precursor to a subsequent application to extend the property), and that the loss of the trees would dramatically alter the pleasant leafy aspect of the area in front of our property, which have served to provide an element of privacy between the closely grouped residential properties surrounding the trees. We would respectfully suggest that Pollarding should be the limit of the permission granted.

Please note that we never received formal notice of this application.

Regards George and Katherine Cselko

Sent from my iPhone

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here<a href="http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement">http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement</a> which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.